
 
 

HANO Main and HCVP Administrative Offices Announce 

Holiday Closure Dates  
 

New Orleans, LA (December 22, 2017) –The Housing Authority of New Orleans (HANO) will 

close on Monday, December 25 and Tuesday, December 26, 2017 in observance of the Christmas 

holiday. The agency will also be closed on Monday, January 1 and Tuesday, January 2, 2018 in 

observance of the New Year’s holiday.  

 

The Administrative and HCVP offices will resume regular operational hours from Wednesday, 

December 27 to Friday, December 29, 2017, and again on Wednesday, January 3, 2018. HANO’s 

normal business hours are Monday to Friday from 8am to 5pm.  
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